
Pilon, Janet

Subject: DUNDAS LANEWAY DECISION

From: daryl hall
Sent: June-26-17 12:42 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: DU DAS LANEWAY DECISION

DUNDAS LANEWAY DECISION

You will receive lots of mail on this issue so I will present short and sweet ideas in point form. Thanks for
taking the time to think about this.

-the laneway existed for 160 years with no issues (safety or otherwise)

-no former owner of the house in question even felt they needed a fence onto the lane

-what owner today does not have a fence at the bottom of their property onto a laneway?

-how could a city council in all concience vote in favour of one property owner ( simply because of their
wealth and influence at city hall) over the vast numbers of people who attended meetings, presented ideas and
are so passionate about their town and uncluttered democracy

- it is time to tell the owner to built a fence ...or, for council to at lease pause as A drew Dreschel indicated in
his editorial
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Thank you

Daryl Hall
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